
Ontario Hotel

22 West Midland Drive, Norwich
607-336-9232

Dinner (M-TH 4 to 8:30 pm; FRI 4 til 9:30 pm; SAT til 9:00 pm)  

Dining Room Closed Sunday. We Cater All Occasions.

TO ALL OUR CUSTOMERS, 
FRIENDS AND STAFF....

After nearly 40 years at the helm, the Thompson Family announces 
The Ontario Hotel will be under new ownership beginning May 24, 2022.

“With much gratitude to our customers who have become dear friends over the 
years in our homey atmosphere, we are now ready to pass the legacy of the 
Ontario on to Reyes & Catalina Torres Dominguez,” said Ontario owner Cynthia 
Thompson. “The Ontario has been with us through so much of my life, including 
seven grandchildren and three great-grandchildren, and it has touched all of our 
lives as we’ve made countless, cherished memories here. Things will remain 
quite the same with the staff and I know our wonderful community will 
welcome Ray’s Kitchen Inn - full of lots of Ontario Flavor - with open arms. 
I cannot thank the community enough for their support over the years, and most 
of all, their friendship.”

The Ontario entered Thompson ownership in 1983 after it was purchased by 
Jim Thompson. It was a family business right from the start, with Dick and Alice 
Thompson, as well as Tim and Cathie Thompson all lending a hand to help with 
the restaurant. In 1998, Jim sold The Ontario to Cynthia Thompson, who has 
maintained the ownership and welcoming environment ever since.

The Thompsons are happy to introduce the new owners of Ray’s Kitchen Inn: 
Reyes & Catalina Torres Dominguez.

The success and many memories over the years at The Ontario would
not have been possible if it weren’t for the many dedicated and talented

people who were there for the ride. While we can’t thank them all,
 we want to extend our deep gratitude to Timmy, Joni, Darleen, Peggie, 

Rosie, Doc, Brian, Jesse, Alisha, and all of our staff and customers 
who made the Ontario the homey haven it is.


